
Objection to draft Enfield local plan 2019-2039 
 Vicarage farm , Rammey marsh and other sites 

       I am writing this letter about the Enfield plan which is out for 
consultation . 
I am very concerned and object to the huge expansive nature over large 
areas of green belt land and the loss of employment in others. 
The development on such a scale on areas of natural beauty and 
biological diversity is unsustainable . 
The Vicarage farm site especially is a green lung lots of people not only 
Enfield residents use this for exercise and its great therapy for the body 
and mental well being although Trent park close by this over used and 
being ruined. 
Also the development at Rammey marsh another green belt site with 
nature conservation value and health and well being assets for Eastern 
Enfield. 
The Vicarage farm site has high biodiversity many rare and unusual 
species call this home some with the highest protection schedule 1 
designation ,records over many years exist which will confirm this of 
badger, bat species ,reptiles , amphibians and many types of bird some 
with schedule 1 protection under 1981 wildlife and countryside act. 
The scale is overwhelming the roads are at breaking point and no 
facilities exist the N.H.S is at barely able to cope . 
Much hard work and effort has been made by diverse organisations to 
improve the environment and promote sustainable living this plan 
completely dismisses this and goes in the opposite direction. 
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